UCUAADA MEETING MINUTES:  June 17, 2009
Thank you to everyone who attended the 2nd Annual UCUAADA End of Year Picnic and Sarah Grant Barber Advising Award recognition ceremony.  The event honored UC academic advisors who are continuously dedicated and support our undergraduate student body.  The following advisors were nominated for this year's Sarah Grant Barber Academic Advising Award. 
 

Paula Breslin, McMicken College of Arts and Sciences
Shari Coffey, College of Business
Ed Hall, McMicken College of Arts and Sciences
Jen Lile, University Honors Assocation 
Kim McGinnis, College of Business
Terri Premo, McMicken College of Arts and Sciences
La-Vern Sutton, College of Nursing
Kari Thoman, Department of Athletics 
Kathy Weimer, College of Design, Architecture, Art, & Planning
 

Special recognition to this year's advising award winner--Jen Lile from University Honors Association and a special THANK YOU to Dr. Caroline Miller and Dr. Ned Donnelly for their continued support of UCUAADA.
 

2008-2009 Officers
 

Convener: Sherry Spokas Sherry.Spokas@uc.edu
Secretary: Charlie Scruggs Charles.Scruggs@uc.edu 
Webmaster: Denise Gabrelski Denise.Gabrelski@uc.edu 
Awards Chair: Kim McGinnis Kimberly.McGinnis@uc.edu 
Program Chair: Anne Hoehn Anne.Hoehn@uc.edu 
Member at Large: Lisa Violand Lisa.Violand@uc.edu 
 

Finally, a special welcome to our newest officers, Kathy Weimer and Jen Lile as we thank Anne Hoehn and Kim McGinnis for their time and commitment to serving on the UCUAADA Board.
2009-2010 Officers 
 

Convener: Sherry Spokas Sherry.Spokas@uc.edu
Secretary: Charlie Scruggs Charles.Scruggs@uc.edu 
Webmaster: Denise Gabrelski Denise.Gabrelski@uc.edu 
Awards Chair: Jen Lile Jen.Lile@uc.edu 
Program Chair: Kathy Weimer Kathy.Weimer@uc.edu  
Member at Large: Anne Hoehn Anne.Hoehn@uc.edu 
 

 

